
I received the Table Grape Scholarship in 2020 and recently graduated last June. I just wanted to thank 

you and your team for the scholarship. I really do not know how I would have attended college without it.  

I am now preparing to enter the 2025-26 medical school application cycle and I credit the scholarship for 

allowing me to get to this point.  

Thank you again, I appreciate it so much!! 

Best regards,  

Nerin  

 


